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Subject: ACRS REVIEW OF SWESSAR-Pl/CESSAR-80 

At its 191st meeting on March 4-6, 1976, the ACRS concluded that it 
would not be necessary for the Committee to make a specific review of 
the combined SWESSAR-Pl/CESSAR-80 option since it has previously re­
viewed and reported on the SWESSAR-Pl and CESSAR-80 standard safety 
analysis reports and consideration was given to the interface between 
these facilities during this review. (See ACRS Reports of February 11, 
1976 and September 17, 1975). The Committee plans to make a detailed 
review of the first application for a specific construction permit that 
utilizes the SWESSAR-Pl/CESSAR-80 combination. 
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Sincerely, 

Dade W. Moeller 
Chairman 


